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Attendance this week 

Whole school attendance this week 96 %    

Best attendance this week: 

 Swan Class 100%  and  

  Falcon Class 99.3%    

Whole school attendance this academic year: 
93.5%   

 

Edition no 48 

Apologies for lack of newsletters for the last couple of weeks., we would like 

to wish everyone a safe and happy Summer. 

 

Reminder that School starts for children on Tuesday 5th September.   

Breakfast and after school clubs will be open as usual.    New Year  R children 

start part time on Monday 11th September. 

SEN parent group 
 
The SEN parental support group will start meeting again at school on Wednesday 6th September.   All welcome to 
attend, refreshments provided. 
 
Please come to the WASPS room at 9.00 am.  Thank you  
 
 
PTA—The Friends of Wouldham All Saints 
 
Meetings will start again in September—with planning for firework night/Christmas events etc.   
New members are needed to help organise events so please come along to meetings to see what we are planning. 

WORSHIP 

This week during worship, we have spent our time praising and worshiping God through song! On Monday we had a whole 
school praise worship and on Tuesday we enjoyed praise worship in class! Year 6 led us beautifully on Thursday and chose 
some great songs for the school to worship God to. Lastly, on Friday we had the privilege of saying farewell to the Year 6s dur-
ing their special end of year service! Memory verse of the week: ‘Do to others as you would have them do to you’ – Matthew 
chapter 7 verse 1. 

Lastly, as my time at Wouldham comes to an end, I would like to say that it has been an absolute privilege serving the amazing 
children at Wouldham and leading them to worship the King of Kings!! I hope you all have an amazing summer break and may 
the Lord bless you and keep you, may his face shine upon you and may you know his perfect peace – Mrs Olubajo. 

Reminders 

If you change your contact numbers or move house over the holidays, please let us have the new details.   This is especially 
important for contact reasons as we start the new academic year. 

 

Please clear your child’s eduspot account as soon as possible.  There is still quite a lot of money outstanding. 

 
SCHOOL TERM DATES 2023—2024 

Staff development dates  Friday 1st and Monday 4th September 

Children return  Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Term 1 ends   Friday 20th October 2023 
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